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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/011                                                  Date: 16-10-2023                                                                                                                           

                     

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!                         

Please note the following. --- 

1) Report cards to be duly signed and should be returned through your ward to the Class Teacher by 18th 
October’23.  
 

2) Holiday Homework will be assigned to all the classes. Kindly see to it that this is completed during the 
vacation and submitted to the concerned teachers on 31st October’23.  
 

3) PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL WILL RE OPEN FOR STUDENTS AFTER THE PUJA VACATION ON 
31ST OCTOBER’23 , TUESDAY.  
 

4) Kindly check the uploaded notice for the Annual Exhibition. You may discuss with the teachers for any 
clarification.  
 

5) Students will need to be in correct and complete uniform. They should be very neatly turned out daily. 
They need to be well mannered and be obedient towards all elders in the school. Regular attendance is 
also a must for all.  
 

6) It has been observed that some students are habitually late for school. Kindly see to it that your ward 
reaches school on time.  
 

7) It is very important that students are tutored to participate or act as volunteers for various events in the 
school. Parents should encourage the same and should not refrain from sending their wards to school on 
the days of the event after giving their consent for the same.  

 
8) Swimming classes shall be suspended w.e.f 31/10/2023 on account of the weather change. 
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